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W 68th St. COVID19 Volunteers Needed!

• Purchasing or carrying groceries
• Running errands (pharmacy, 

mail, etc)
• Visiting or calling to talk
• Necessary handwork
• Making calls

More News . . . 

An alliance of our local block 
associations that include West 
64th thru 70th Streets have come 
together to develop a COVID19 
site.  Visit our block association web 
site for more details.

The West 68th Street Block Association is a domestic not-for-profi t corporation incorporated under New York Consolidated Not-for-Profi t Laws Article 402 
and as defi ned in Not-for-Profi t Corporation Law Section 102(a)(5). We work together with neighborhood business and property owners, residents, elect-
ed offi cials, city agencies, and law enforcement to build community, achieve a superior quality of living and maintain a safe and beautiful neighborhood.

Please contact us immediately if you know anyone in our community who is in 
need of assistance.

HOW TO SEEK ASSISTANCE OR TO VOLUNTEER

Web Site
Visit to ENROLL

WhatsUpWest68th.org

or

Moving forward . . .
Video communications has 
long been an everyday tool for 
businesses and students.  As 
a result of COVID19 it is now 
being quickly adopted and as a 
standard communication vehicle 
for everyone.  We are a culture 
that requires our visual senses to 
measure honesty and emotion. 
And we also enjoy communicating 
in groups. 

Zoom is a company that is a 
leader in modern enterprise video 
communications and is quickly 
becoming a standard video 
communication tool.  

The Association will begin to 
utilize Zoom to offer online 
meetings. For more info about 
Zoom just Google:

“Zoom Tutorials”

Download Zoom today

Email
w68info@aol.com

Call 
917-417-1882 Shaen

or  
212-518-7168  David

West 68th Street Fruit and Vegetable Stand Staying Open to Serve Us

A recent report of of a “snatch and 
run” took place between CPW and 
Columbus Avenue.  Police responded 
and we have no further details at this 
time.

W68th Window Watching
Look for individuals hiding in 
courtyards, doorways or between cars.
1. Call 911 
2. Tap on window to frighten off the 

individual

While many stands have closed throughout the city, the 68th street stand will 
attempt to be open several days a week until 6:00 PM.  The owner is committed to 
maintaining safety precautions as best as possible during operations.  If you need 
assistance or notifi cations regarding operating hours contact Shaen or David.

Crime Update

For more information visit our web 
site and social media pages!


